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Foreword����
�������Welcome to Sanghamitra English Edition. Vijaya Dasami wishes to all 
readers from Sanghamitra. We are so glad that many of you are eagerly 
waiting for this issue. Even though we could not release it as we expected, 
we tried our best to bring nice content for you. 
 

        This year Sanghamitra organized ‘Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematics 
Club 2007’ third year in a row and ‘Medhavadhanam 2007’ for the first time 
and we are very happy to hear that most of the participants and audience 
liked these programs. More than 21 kids attended Srinivasa Ramanujan 
Mathematics club. With Seven of the  participants Mr. Sreenivasa Rao 
Ainapurapu organized a program ‘Medhavadhanam’ in public library on 28th 
July and there were more than 70 audience who enjoyed the program 
thoroughly. The selected seven participants answered the questions from 
audience within a minute time without using paper or pen. It was so thrilling 
experience for us that all the audience sat throughout the program and 
appreciated the Sanghamitra team. So many of the kids expressed their 
interest in joining the program next year. 
 
        We are trying to bring as many articles as possible, but your 
contribution makes a big difference. Send us any information which you 
think useful for others. We will try to bring your articles in Sanghamitra. 
You can send Cartoons, Jokes, Small stories, Tricky questions & Answers, 
Crossword, Quiz etc. You can see more and more changes in near future. 
Thank you all for your support. 
 
       Wish you all a happy, prosperous, healthy Vijaya Dasami. See you all in 
the next issue coming in January. 
 
 
 
                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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